
 
 

APPOINTMENT OF TWO (2) MEMBERS  
TO THE GUELPH CEMETERY COMMISSION  

 
The Commission is responsible for maintaining and managing and the Cemetery, 
known as Woodlawn Memorial Park.  
 
The Township of Guelph/Eramosa is responsible for appointing two members from the 
former Township of Guelph to the Guelph Cemetery Commission.   
 
There are currently two (2) positions vacant, to be appointed by the Township of 
Guelph/Eramosa.  
 
Details: 

• The Guelph Cemetery Commission meets on the third Tuesday of every month 
except July or August. 

• The Guelph Cemetery Commission meetings begin at 4:15 pm at the offices of 
Woodlawn Memorial Park, for approximately 2 hours. 

• Policies and procedures are set out by Woodlawn Memorial Park. 

• Decisions will be made for the betterment of Woodlawn Memorial Park. 

• This is an unpaid appointment. 
 
Interested applicants are invited to submit their resume via fax or e-mail to the Township 
Clerk at 519-856-2240 or mreid@get.on.ca by March 12, 2019 at 4:30 p.m. 
 
Personal information collected through the appointment process will be used solely to 
determine eligibility for appointment and handled in accordance with the Municipal 
Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act.  
 
 

Meaghen Reid, CMO 
Clerk/Director of Legislative Services 

Township of Guelph/Eramosa 
8348 Wellington Road 124 (at Brucedale) 

P.O. Box 700, Rockwood, Ontario  N0B 2K0 
519-856-9596 ext. 107 Email: mreid@get.on.ca 

 


